
   

                     
      

              
             

               
             

                
                

             

                  
                    

               
        

                  
                 

                  
                   

            
          

                
          

 

Dear Families, 2022-2023 School Year 

My name is Carly Corbett, I am so excited to work with you and your child in third grade! We are 
going to have a fantastic year together! 

Third grade is a crucial period in students’ learning as they become more independent and mature 
learners. In third grade, students progress from practicing basic skills to mastering them and 
moving on to further develop more complex skills. Your child will become a more advanced reader, 
writer, mathematician, and thinker, digging deeper into topics and beginning to analyze what they 
learn. 

This year your child will have two core subject teachers along with myself who teaches all subjects! 
Mrs. Dzierzek and I will be your child’s homeroom teachers. We will teach you Math, Science and 
Social Studies! Mrs. Matthews and I will teach Reading and Writing in her classroom. 

Here is a little bit about myself. I grew up in Brewster and graduated from Brewster High School in 
2015! I am so excited to be back in my hometown teaching! I also coach field hockey here as well! I 
love working with my teammates Mrs. Dzierzek and Mrs. Matthews! I love to play sports and 
exercise! I also love my Golden Retriever named Bodie! 

The staff at C.V. Starr has been working very hard all summer to prepare for the opening of school 
and we are all looking forward to welcoming you to C.V. Starr on September 6th. To get you 
prepared for the new school year, I am attaching a copy of the Third Grade Supply List below. These 
supplies will be tools that will help you learn to organize your work. Feel free to send all of your 
child’s school supplies on the first day of school on September 6th. Please have your child’s 
name on his or her supplies before they come to school. 

I am looking forward to an amazing year together! If you ever have any questions or concerns, 
please don’t hesitate to email me @ ccorbett@breswsterschools.org. Enjoy the rest of your 
summer! 

Sincerely, 
Carly Corbett 
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